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I am against aquaculture involving Atlantic Salmon or any salmon in salt water locations in
Washington State. I believe the risks related to pollution, disease as well as the consequences of
accidental release should not be undertaken. I further believe that the industry has demonstrated bad
faith in following the letter and spirit of the law and regulations and that the state cannot afford to
spend the funds that would be required to police the industry as a whole, not just the recent violator.
 


